
LAST CHANCE TO SUBMIT PREFERENCES FOR  
THE FIFTH SEMESTER PAPERS 

 
13 July 2023 

 
[This notice is only for those students of 4th Semester who have not submitted the 
online ‘Choices cum Feedback Form’. The students who have already submitted the 
form should ignore this notice.] 
 
A notice was put up on the college website on 5 July 2023 asking all the students of  
4th Semester to fill up an online ‘Choices cum Feedback Form’ to select the Generic 
Elective (GE), Skill Enhancement Course (SEC) and Discipline Specific Elective (DSE) 
papers which they wish to study in Semester 5.  They were also asked to submit 
feedback for the January – May 2023 Semester. In addition to the notice on the 
website, an email was sent to these students and the notice was posted on many of 
the class WhatsApp groups by their teachers. 
 
The last date for submission of the form has passed. A few students have still not 
submitted the form.  A last chance is now being given to those students who have 
not submitted the form. They can submit the ‘Choices cum Feedback Form’ online 
until Sunday, 16th July 2023, using the link given below: 

 
https://pgdave.blogspot.com/p/choices-form-semester-iv-2023-24-and.html 

 
This link will be closed after the revised last date. Students who fail to submit the 
online form by 16th July 2023 will lose the chance to choose the papers that they 
wish to study in the 5th Semester. The college will compulsorily allot papers to such 
students on the basis of administrative convenience. The decision of the college will 
be binding on these students and no request for change in papers will be entertained 
afterwards.  
 
GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR FILLING UP THE FORM: 
 

1. Fill up the form carefully. If you feel the need, you can consult your teachers for 
guidance. You can also check out the syllabi of the different papers on the Delhi 
University website. 
Requests for change in papers will not be entertained after you have submitted 
the form. 

https://pgdave.blogspot.com/p/choices-form-semester-iv-2023-24-and.html


2. If you are required to study a Generic Elective (GE) paper in the 5th semester, you 
will be given a choice from a number of papers. However, some of these papers 
may be withdrawn at a later stage for various reasons (such as too few students 
opting for a paper). Therefore, you have been asked to give three preferences. 
You will be given the paper of your 1st preference. However, if this paper gets 
withdrawn, the college will give you the paper of your 2nd preference. If both the 
papers that you select as your first two preferences get withdrawn, the college 
will consider your 3rd preference. Hence it is important that you:  
(a)  give all three preferences, and   
(b)  choose a different paper for each preference. 

3. Fill in your details carefully. On submitting your form, you will receive a 
confirmation e-mail. If you do not get the mail immediately, it will be sent to you 
in two to three days. Retain the e-mail that you receive until your exams are 
over. 

4. Submit the form only once. Multiple submissions will lead to the cancellation of 
your preference requests.  

5. The last date for the submission of your form is Sunday, 16th July 2023. 
 

  

Prof. R. K. Gupta 

Principal 
 
 


